
Minutes 

Public Safety Building Reassessment Committee 

April 11, 2019 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM by Ed Dombroski 

Present: Stephen P. Maio, Ed Dombroski, Michael Sullivan, Steven Skory, Craig Calabrese, 

Thomas Walsh, Joseph Bertrand, Jason Cohen, Joanne Reilly, James Sullivan, Cindy Addeo, 

Robert Mitchell, Marc Moccio 

  

Not in Attendance: Richard Stinson 

Also in Attendance: Councilor Mehreen Butt 

1) Public Participation: None 

 

2) Joseph Bertrand presented a brief review of the project. 

 

3) Chief Richard Smith identified the needs and deficiencies on the current building and 

how the building will affect the delivery of necessary services. 

 

4) Ed Dombroski mentioned that we need to be open minded and take a different approach 

to getting a new building approved as well as better present how the spatial needs affect 

services.  Many felt that the town should hire a PR firm to present the needs to the public. 

 

5) Sub-Committees 

The following subcommittees were established and assigned by Chairman Dombroski 

with the charge to report back in 60 days. 

 

a) Potential Sites review 
 Bob Mitchell 
 Joe Conway 
 Jim Sullivan 
 
b) Funding Sources 
 Joanne Reilly 
 Tom Walsh 
 Steve Maio 
 
c) Priority in Building Amenities 
 Cindy Addeo 
 Jason Cohen 
 Mike Sullivan 
 LT Calabrese 



d) Change in Building Scope 
 Joe Bertrand 
 LT Skory 
 Chief Smith 
 Marc Moccio 

 

6) Next Meeting set for June 13th at 7PM. 

7) Motion to adjourn by Jason Cohen at 9:40PM seconded by Jim Sullivan and so voted. 


